

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP HỌC KÌ 2 LỚP 6. NĂM HỌC 2021-2022

V. Read the following passage and fill in each blank with a suitable word or phrase from the box. There is ONE word/phrase that you don't need.

observe move space station lock spacesuits floats

A DAY IN SPACE

Life in space is not the same as life on Earth. Astronauts can live and work in the (38) _____ for months. Every day, they get up, get dressed and have breakfast. Eating in space is interesting. Everything (39) _____ around because there is no gravity. Space food is always dried and is put in small box and bags. After breakfast, they start working. Their job is to (40) _____ the planets or take photos. Sometimes, astronauts need to go outside the space station. They call this spacewalking. They have to wear (41) _____ when they go for a spacewalk. After work, astronauts have to spend 2.5 hours doing exercise, so they can maintain their muscles and fitness. Finally, they go to bed. It's difficult to sleep because astronauts can't lie down. They have to (42) _____ their sleeping bags to the walls.

VI. Read the passage, then match the places with the suitable information. Write H for Hạ Long Bay, S for Sơn Đoòng Cave, and P for Phong Nha – Kẻ Bàng.

Dear Megan,

I'm so happy to know that you are coming to Vietnam for your vacation. When you're here, you should visit Hạ Long Bay. It is in the north of Vietnam and one of the UNESCO World Heritage Sites. Hạ Long Bay is special because it has over 1600 limestone islands with wonderful ocean views. You can take an overnight cruise trip or go kayaking there. Another place you shouldn't miss visiting is Sơn Đoòng Cave – one of the most famous caves in the world. It is really big and it has its own river and a

forest inside – like a fantasy world. You can also go on a trek tour around Phong Nha – Kẻ Bàng National Park. This place is home to tigers, elephants and 300 species of birds. The best time to go is from October to December, when the weather is really nice.

See you soon,

Nhung

33. You can go trekking there.
34. You can take a cruise trip or go kayaking there.
35. You can see hundreds of wildlife species there.
36. There is a river and a forest inside this place.
37. It is famous for having a large number of limestone islands.

VII. Read passage and write short answers to the following questions.

My name is Akiko and I was born in Tokyo – the capital of Japan. The city is huge with a population of 14 million people, but it is one of the safest cities in the world. The most beautiful time of year is from March to April, when the famous cherry blossom is on the trees. If you come to Tokyo, remember to visit the Imperial Palace. Guided tours last about 75 minutes and are available daily except on Sundays and Mondays. At the moment, I'm studying in London – the capital of England. London is home to about 8.9 million people. With hundreds of castles, museums, gardens, theaters and cinemas, London is one of the most popular destinations to visit in the world. The best time to go to London is between March and May when the temperatures are pleasant and the city's parks are green and blooming.

33. _____ When can visitors see cherry blossom in Tokyo?
34. _____ Can visitors take guided tours in the Imperial Palace every day?
35. _____ Which city is more populated, Tokyo or London?
36. _____ Which city is safer, Tokyo or London?
37. _____ Which city has more visitors, Tokyo or London?